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Dear  MACROBUTTON  AcceptAllChangesInDoc [Name] :

On behalf of the  MACROBUTTON  AcceptAllChangesInDoc [Department/Division] , I would like to take this opportunity to formally thank you for your very generous donation of  MACROBUTTON  AcceptAllChangesInDoc [List Item(s)]  for the 2012 California State Employees Charitable Campaign (CSECC).
Your contribution was instrumental in the overall success of our campaign.  Your company’s generosity demonstrates your commitment to our community as well as your willingness to assist those in need.
Again, thank you for your generous donation in support of the California State Employees Charitable Campaign (CSECC).  I look forward to working with you and your company for many years to come.
Sincerely,

 MACROBUTTON  AcceptAllChangesInDoc [Name] 
 MACROBUTTON  AcceptAllChangesInDoc Department Name] 
